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The digger has been hard at work. Over the past three weeks, first the inside walls,
windows and doors were removed, and then the outer walls, of the Leo Baeck Hall. The
two collages in this weeks' update show the demolition work that started in the front of
the building, moved inside through the Leo Baeck and Youth Hall, and by the end of this
week, most of the outside walls have come down. 
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It has been both emotional and exciting watching the demolition of an important part of Alyth's

communal home. So many members have shared memories of the Leo Baeck Hall, of learning

in the upstairs classrooms, meetings in the library, and especially of it being the place where

they grew up and grew in their Jewish journey. As we move to the next phase of our building,

we will take these memories with us. And create new ones together.


